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Dear Blessed families, Brothers and Sisters, 

 

May the peace of our Heavenly Parent, True Parents and of Jesus be with you! 

 

For this Saturday, December 11, 2021, we are holding the Seonghwa Ceremony for our brother Mr. Brian 

Granstrom. 

 

It will be from 10:00 am PST in person at Seattle Family Church (by invitation only) and will be 

broadcasted via zoom and on Facebook live. 

 

* To join by zoom from your pc, tablet, or smartphone, please click this link: 

us04web.zoom,us/j/251525455. Password: 2020 

 

By Facebook live please go to Miyuki Granstrom's facebook page 

 

Wonjeon Ceremony will be at 2:00 PM at Bonney Watson Funeral Homes at 16445 International Blvd, 

SeaTac, WA 98188 

 

Please let us all join together in celebrating the life of Brian and in sending him off to ascend to the 

Heavenly Spiritual World. 

 

I would like to also take the opportunity to announce the scheduled Seonghwa Ceremony for our brother 

Mr. Shigeru Araki on Thursday, December 16, 2021. In person participation is by invitation only. It will 

be at Seattle Family Church. Tentatively, it is planned to be from 11:00 am PST. Wonjeon will be at 2:00 

pm at Calvary Cemetery 5041 35th Avenue NE, Seattle WA. All are welcome to participate. 

 

On another note, we still have family members who are recovering from COVID 19, please continue to 

pray for them. 

 

While most of our focus in the past days was to support our family members who have been affected by 

COVID 19 breakout in our community, I would like to remind everyone of the upcoming Blessing Fest 

on December 18, 2021. Please do it to register as a host even if it is just for your family or trinity group. 

As president Naokimi explained, this program is for everyone, even for us to get inspired and be proud of 

the Blessing of our True Parents. So consider being a host and register at blessingfest,org 

 

God bless us all! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Rosie Dijan Muyongo - Pastor 

Seattle Heavenly Parent's Holy Community 

rdmuyongo.seattleHPHC@ gmail,com 


